
From: Jean Kermode  
Sent: 20 September 2023 19:11 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection Variation of Condition 2 (Approved Plans) 
 
Planning Number: 2023/3142/P 
22 Kemplay Road NW3 1SY 
 
We do not entirely understand the extent of the variation from the original 
planning permission granted for the above development. However, if the 
height of the building is to be increased, we strongly object since our garden 
will be affected by a reduction of sunlight. 
In addition if the extension is to be close to the boundary walls of our garden 
(we share a boundary at the back of our garden) we would have reduced 
privacy since a privacy screen would not prevent noise or garden lighting. 
We already suffer noise and control of our garden lighting from a renovation of 
the flat above us. 
Ray and Jean Kermode 
29 Carlingford Road 
London NW3 1RY 
 


